
CITY OF LAWRENCE 
 

SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE 2014 
CONSOLIDATED PLAN INVESTMENT SUMMARY 

 
 
The Lawrence City Commission will consider authorizing a Substantial Amendment to 
the 2014 Action Plan and Investment Summary from the 2013-2017 Consolidated Plan 
at their regular meeting on Tuesday, May 5, 2015 in the City Commission Room, City 
Hall, 6 East 6th Street.  City Commission meetings begin at 6:35 PM.   
 
Persons wishing to make written comment regarding the amendment are encouraged to 
do so.  The public comment period will be thirty (30) days from the date of this 
publication, until May 11, 2015.  Written comments may be mailed to the Community 
Development Division, Planning and Development Services Department, P.O. Box 708, 
Lawrence, KS  66044, e-mail at ddresslar@lawrenceks.org, or brought to the 
department offices, 1 Riverfront Plaza, Level 1, Suite 110.   
 
The proposed Substantial Amendment is as follows: 
 

1. Reallocation of $12,000 from the Community Development Division 
Comprehensive Rehabilitation Program to the City of Lawrence Comprehensive 
Street Maintenance Program /Bike Lane Project.  

 
2. Reallocation of $24,543 from the Tenants to Homeowners Cedarwood 

Infrastructure Project to the City of Lawrence United Way Parking Lot 
improvement / repair project. 

 
Funds will be provided from 2014 CDBG Entitlement funds.   
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